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THANK YOU
We’d like to thank Lehi Fire Station #22 for our awesome trips to the Fire Station last month. It was part of our Safety unit (A is for Ambulance), where we learned how to call 911, how to stop/drop/roll, street safety, and other basic safety knowledge. During O is for Octopus your students learned about the amazing world under the sea! We had a Review week, and then snuck in a unit on Our Bodies with X is for X-ray. 

February is a busy month, starting with N is for Nurse, our Community Helpers unit. This is where we explore what is a job, why we have them, and how many different kinds of jobs it takes to make a community run. Then we move on to L is for Love, a perfect unit to prepare for Valentine’s Day! We will also discuss other feelings & emotions and how to recognize them in others. Then it’s on to P & Q are for Patterns and Quilts, which includes our fun Pizza and Pajama Day (see dates) where kids can wear their pajamas to school and we provide them with yummy pizza! February ends with the ever popular T is for T-Rex (Dinosaurs).

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day during our L is for Love (Emotions/Feelings) unit. Please have your children bring a signed but UNADDRESSED Valentine for each student in their class (unaddressed makes them much easier to hand out!).
These do not need to be expensive or elaborate, just whatever works for your family. Valentines do not need to include a candy treat, but if yours does please remember we are a nut-free school!
TueThu party will be Thur Feb 13th (AM class bring 16; PM class bring 8)
[bookmark: _GoBack]MWF party will be Fri Feb 14th (AM class bring 16; PM class bring 17. We will make our own bags to carry them.


IMPORTANT DATES 
Feb 1 –Tuition due
Feb 6 – TueTh Show and Tell
Feb 7 – MWF Show and Tell
Feb 13 – Valentines party TueTh
Feb 14 – Valentines party MWF
FEB 17 – NO SCHOOL; Pres. Day
Feb 20 – Pajama Day TueTh
Feb 21 – Pajama Day MWF
Feb 25 – Book orders due 

FALL 2019 REGISTRATION
It’s time to sign up for Fall Preschool! Enrollment now opens to the general public, so spots are going to fill up VERY quickly! If someone you refer registers for any class, you will receive $20 off your next month’s tuition! We offer 2 MWF classes, and 2 TueThur classes, morning and afternoon on all days. Registration forms can be downloaded from our website:
WonderYearsAcademy.com.
 Call Miss Heather 801-362-4877 for more information.

Parents, PLEASE check for our emails often! I know they can be long, but they contain vital info on all our activities at school. We had some serious transportation issues regarding our last field trip because parents were unaware of info that was sent home several times by email. Don’t let your kids miss out or their safety be compromised – stay informed and read those emails! Thank you.

 WE LOVE OUR STUDENTS!
 HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY	



	
